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D- 04-16-03 

 

Bulletin 

 

Date:     April 7, 2016 

 

To:        Dealers & Tag and Title Services 

 

From:    Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

 

RE:  New plate \ Transfers 

 

It has been brought to our attention that vehicle operators have received tickets for driving an unregistered motor 

vehicle when displaying permanent Maryland plates.  

 

In order to assist your customers and prevent road side issues, please finalize new plate or registration transfer 

transactions as soon as possible to ensure the MVA database will be updated with the correct vehicle information.   

 

If you have any additional questions or require additional information please contact us at 

mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov.   
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